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Dear parents/carers 
 
The Year 6 girls football team will be taking part in a tournament with other schools at Marner Primary school 
during Autumn 2. 
 
The tournament begins on Monday 4th November 2024 and will Last 5 weeks. The Final session will be 
Monday 2nd December. This tournament will replace club on a Friday. 
 
The children Must Not wear studs, and only Astro-turf appropriate trainers or football boots. We have 
football shirts for the team, but the children will need to wear black shorts or jogging bottoms and a plain T-
shirt underneath. It is also important that the children have a pair of shin pads to take part in the matches. 
 
They will be going to Marner Primary every Monday, at 15:30 and will return to school for 16:30, where 
they must be collected in accordance with the collection list. If you wish for them to go home alone, then 
please update the office collection list. 
 
If in an emergency you need to collect your child earlier, you may collect them from Marner. Please see 
address below: 
Marner Primary School 
Devas St,  
London  
E3 3LL 
 
Any questions, please email admin@oldpalace.towerhamlets.sch.uk  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mr. Heighington 
Assistant Headteacher 
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